
 

 
 

 
TO: Julie Castaneda 
 
FROM: Rex Scott 
 
RE: Pavement Preservation Program Acceleration Measure 
 
DATED: March 18, 2021 
 
Please place the following item on the Board of Supervisors meeting agenda for April 6, 2021. I 
am also attaching a March 11 memorandum from the County Administrator that should be 
attached to agenda item as back up material: 
 
A measure directing the County Administrator and staff to proceed with the sale of $50 
million in Certificates of Participation, which will result in a total of $85 million being 
available for the Pavement Preservation Program in FY 2021-22. Doing so will accelerate the 
repair of approximately 130 more miles of local roads than was originally planned. This 
measure is aligned with Board Policy D22.12 (General Fund Capital Improvement Fund Pay-
As-You-Go Program). It also authorizes the Department of Transportation to immediately 
begin to select the roads that will be covered and to make all other necessary arrangements. 


